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Ryan White (RW) Part B: HIV Care Program (HCP) 

• HCP Management Memo 15-02, dated March 10, 2015, was distributed to HCP 
Contractors to update them on the requirement for Needs Assessments and 
Service Delivery Plans. 
 

• HCP Management Memo 15-03, dated March 10, 2015, was distributed to HCP 
Contractors to inform them of the submission requirements for Quality 
Management (QM) Plans and update them on the revised QM indicators.  
 

• HCP Management Memo 15-04, dated March 10, 2015, was distributed to HCP 
and Minority AIDS Initiative (MAI) Contractors to clarify the requirements for 
submission of the annual Early Identification of Individuals with HIV/AIDS (EIIHA) 
Plan.  
 
An informational teleconference was conducted on March 17, 2015, for 
contractors that provided a forum for questions and answers regarding the 
notices. HCP Management Memos are located on the Office of AIDS (OA) 
website at www.cdph.ca.gov/programs/aids/Pages/tOACareProviders.aspx.  

 
RW Part B: AIDS Drug Assistance Program (ADAP) 

• ADAP Management Memo 2015-04, dated February 27, 2015, was distributed to 
ADAP Enrollment Workers (EWs) to inform them of the addition of atazanavir 
300 mg/cobicistat 150 mg (Evotaz™) tablets and darunavir 800 mg/cobicistat 
150 mg (Prezcobix™) tablets to the ADAP formulary.  

 
• ADAP Management Memo 2015-05, dated March 13, 2015, was distributed to 

ADAP EWs to inform them of updates regarding Covered California Open 
Enrollment.  

 
ADAP Management Memos are located on the OA website at  
www.cdph.ca.gov/programs/aids/Pages/OAADAPMM.aspx.   
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HIV Prevention 
The OA has updated the PrEP webpages on the OA website to include factsheets, one 
providing client information and the other written for providers. The PrEP webpages will 
expand information in the near future and will include a directory of PrEP providers, 
California Specific PrEP Guidelines, and other pertinent information as it is developed.  
The webpages are accessible from the OA homepage at  
www.cdph.ca.gov/programs/aids/Pages/Default.aspx.  
 
California Planning Group (CPG) 
An in-person CPG meeting was held on March 11, 2015, in Sacramento. At the 
meeting, CPG members received updates on CPG business items and on OA activities 
around OA-HIPP, quality management, the non-prescription syringe campaign, 
prevention funding, and the core medical services waiver application. CPG members 
were also given the opportunity to provide input on OA’s statewide needs assessment, 
specifically regarding service categories and subpopulations. Presentation slides and 
meeting notes will be posted on the CPG webpage of the OA website at 
www.cdph.ca.gov/programs/aids/Pages/OACPG.aspx. For questions regarding CPG, 
please contact Liz Hall at liz.hall@cdph.ca.gov. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you have additional questions, please contact: liz.hall@cdph.ca.gov    
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